
May 29, 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Tom Boyce, Chief 

Regulatory Guidance and Generic Issues Branch 
Division of Engineering  
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research  

 
FROM:    Mark Orr, Sr. Reactor Analyst   /RA/ 

Regulatory Guidance and Generic Issues Branch 
Division of Engineering  
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research  

 
SUBJECT: RELEASE OF DRAFT REGULATORY GUIDE DG-1141 FOR 

PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 
Draft regulatory guide (DG)-1141 is proposed revision 4 of regulatory guide (RG) 1.105, 
“Setpoints for Safety-Related Instrumentation.”  The International Society of Automation (ISA) is 
meeting on June 6, 2014 and the lead technical author for the DG, Paul Rebstock, has 
requested that DG-1141 be released to the public before the meeting so it can be discussed at 
the meeting.  The purpose of this memorandum is to make an early version of DG-1141, 
“Setpoints for Safety-Related Instrumentation” a publicly available draft document. 
 
This not a final NRC document, nor does it contain official agency positions.  After further NRC 
review, the NRC staff plans to issue the DG for public comment in accordance with existing 
standard procedures for developing Regulatory Guides. 
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